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I believe voting in person, with valid USA citizen voter ID, with a paper ballot, counted 

on election day by humans, not machines is the most secure way to vote. I greatly 

miss going to my local voting site, handing my voting card to a person at a table, she 

checking to see if I was on the list, then given a ballot to take to a privacy booth, 

voting, then handing back my ballot to another person, who then placed it in a secure 

box for tabulation. It was all done that night. It has been successfully done this way 

and it should again be done this way. 

Just a further note: our children grew up and moved out of state. For five years, we 

received ballots for our daughter to vote. These included local, regional, state, and 

federal ballots. I find this a very easy way to commit voter fraud in elections that are 

not done in person on a paper ballot. Vote by mail is not a good thing for our state or 

our country. Please get rid of vote by mail. Thank you. 


